
Fair Robert D.P t Director - Regulatory NH
- - 770 Elm Street, 1St Floorcommunications Manchester, NH 03101

November 4, 2015

Ms. Debra A. Howland NHPIJC NOVO4’15 PM 2:2f3
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket No. DT 11-061; Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC
Wholesale Performance Plan

Dear Ms. Howland:

Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC dlb a FairPoint Communications NNE
(“FairPoint”) hereby files a revised copy of the June 2015 aggregate Wholesale Performance
Plan (WPP) report.

As explained in FairPoint’s October 7, 2015 correspondence, FairPoint identified an inaccuracy
in the results of certain OR-i and OR-2 metrics in the June and July 2015 WPP reports.
Specifically, FairPoint identified that some ordering transactions may have been missing from
product groups 3331 (IJNE 2-Wire Analog Loop/LNP) and 3332 (TiNE 2-Wire Loops /LNP)
reported in the OR-1-02-3332, OR-1-04-333 1, OR-2-02-3332, and OR-2-04-333 1 metrics.

The inaccuracy was corrected in the WPP reports issued for August 2015.

The inaccuracy was determined to be material in New Hampshire in July pursuant to the terms of
the WPP. (Revised July 2015 aggregate WPP report filed October 7, 2015.) For June, the
previously reported performance results for these four metrics did not change although the
number of transactions for three of four of these metrics did increase. Accordingly, there is no
change in bill credits due any CLEC for June 2015. The enclosed revised report reflects the
change in aggregate transaction quantities for these metrics.

Revised WPP reports for June were posted to the CLEC portals today.

An electronic copy of the revised June 2015 aggregate WPP report will be filed today via the
Commission’s Electronic Report Filing System.

Thank you.

Regards,

603-656-8116


